From: "Ulrik Spliid" <usp@humanrights.dk>
To: <civilsociety@ohchr.org>, <registry@ohchr.org>
Date: 22/12/2011 15:41
Subject: SV: Civil Society Update - Request for input - Technical guidance tools - Reducing preventable maternal mortality and morbidity



Dear All,

Sorry for the delay.

I would think that the Handbook for NHRIs on Reproductive Rights that is currently being made by the Danish Institute for Human Rights for UNPFA might be relevant in this respect. It is not certain when it will be ready for print and distribution (a second and final draft has been finalised).

Kind regards

Ulrik Spliid
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